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4 February 2015 
 
Your Ref:  
 
Our Ref: 
AD/DCU/SID38575/6759/15 
 
Mr Eric W J Anderson 
Team Leader (Team Three) 
Legal and Democratic Services 
Corporate Governance 
Aberdeen City Council 
Business Hub 6 
Level 1 South 
Marischal College 
Broad Street 
ABERDEEN 
AB10 1AB 
 

 
 

Sir Stephen House QPM 
Chief Constable 

 
Aberdeen City Division 

Queen Street 
Aberdeen 
AB10 1ZA 

 
01224 306472 

 
AberdeenCitylicensing@Scotland.pnn.police.uk 

Dear Sir 
 
LICENSING (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 
APPLICATION FOR THE VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE 
NOOSE AND MONKEY, 31-36 ROSEMOUNT VIADUCT, ABERDEEN,  
AB25 1NQ 
 
I refer to the above variation of a premises licence in terms of Section 29(5) of 
the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005. 
 
The variation requested consists of the following requests, namely 
 

1. Varying the on-sales core hours on a Sunday from between 1230 and 
0000 hours, to between 1100 and 0000 hours on a Sunday. 

2. Varying the off-sales core hours on a Sunday from between 1230 and 
2300 hours, to between 1100 and 0000 hours on a Sunday. 

3. To permit children and young persons access to the raised area of the 
premises when accompanied by an adult, for the purposes of taking a 
meal until 8pm.  

 
 
In terms of Section 29(5) this request can be considered a variation. 
 
In respect of points 1 and 2, I have no adverse comment to make. 
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In respect of point 3, in terms of Section 22(1)(b)(i) and (ii) of the same Act and 
in support of the Protecting Children from Harm licensing objective, I make the 
following representation on behalf of the Chief Constable and request that the 
variation in its current form be modified and the wording amended to "permit 
children and young persons access to the raised area of the premises, when 
accompanied by an adult, when both the child or young person and the adult 
are partaking of a meal, until 2000 hours". 
 
This letter is submitted for your information when considering the application.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 

Murray Main 
Chief Inspector 


